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SCAN TO REGISTER FOR
THE AUGUST 23, 2024

 WORKSHOP!
8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

https://gbr.assp.org/events/riskcause-analysis-a-risk-based-approach-for-accident-prevention-workshop/
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https://gbr.assp.org/events/september-chapter-meeting-5/


Interested in
becoming a

chapter
sponsor?

Our executive board has been working
on new packages for our wonderful

sponsors. Please contact  our
Sponsorship Chair, Kristi Duplantis @

kduplantis4@gmail.com
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FAREWELL FRIENDS!

Brandon Dove, Vice-President, is
relocating to the Dallas area where
he will continue his safety and health
career with Methanex.
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Huge thanks to Will Rosette, past
President, for his time serving with

the board. He will be transitioning to
a new role as Director of Safety and

Risk Management at Southern
University and A&M College Baton

Rouge Landmass.
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“Going to the ASSP national conference benefited me in so many ways
and I appreciate the Baton Rouge chapter for sponsoring me to go. The
knowledge that I gained from the speakers enhanced my
understanding of the safety world and how to make the workplace a
more effective safe environment for employees. Speaking to the other
attendees and exhibitors was such a great experience and was great
practice for connecting with safety professionals in the real world. I will
be forever grateful to the Baton Rouge ASSP chapter for giving the
opportunity to go to this event and ultimately grow my career.” - Colby
Crawford, ASSP SELU Student Chapter President

What’s Happening Around Our
Chapter
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What’s Happening Around Our
Chapter

Our chapter year runs from July to June.
Recently, our executive board and
committee chairs met to discuss

upcoming meetings and outlined tasks
for each position. Our chapter has a

wonderful leadership that is eager for
work. However, sometimes we need a
helping hand. Get with any executive

board or committee chair if you want to
help!

Laremy Stilley, Emma Bataineh, and Chris
McGlynn at the recent ASSP Leadership
Conference. 
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What’s Happening Around Our
Chapter
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A Year in Review
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Awards Banquet 2024


